
 
 

24 November 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers of Year 6 students, 
 
As a memento, Year 6 students are being offered the opportunity to purchase a graduation signature 
bear for their family and friends to sign. 

 

Each bear will be wearing a black shirt with the DPS school crest emblazoned on the front and cost $15. 
Students will also be supplied with their own pen for signing. 

 

If you would like your child to purchase one of these items, please return this note to the school no later 
than Friday 3 December. This memento will be ordered and will be ready for distribution at the end of 
the school year. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Leigh Russ Brian J Dill 
Assistant Principal Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

YEAR 6 GRADUATION SIGNATURE BEAR 

 

 

CHILD’S NAME: CLASS: COST: $15 

 
 

For your convenience you can pay with the secure Parent Online Payment (POP) system on our school 
website under the MAKE A PAYMENT. Alternatively you can pay with cash or cheque to the school office. 
Please write your POP receipt number here Please note this permission slip must be 
returned to the office by Friday 3 December, even if paid via POP. 


